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19 October 2018 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Scholastic Book Vote 

 

Thank you to everyone who voted in our Scholastic book vote. I am writing to confirm that there 

were two options which had the majority of the votes. Parents voted in significant numbers for us 

to send out a Scholastic book catalogue in the autumn term. Feedback from parents was that they 

would prefer to buy books as Christmas presents without their child being present at a book fair. 

They also felt that there were more deals on offer in the catalogues in the run up to Christmas. 

 

The second option voted for in significant numbers was to hold one book fair a year. There was 

very little between the two options and we have therefore decided to send out a catalogue in the 

autumn term and hold a book fair in the summer term. 

 

Once again, thank you for your feedback and involvement in this decision and we will review the 

situation again at the end of this academic year. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 
Mr S Myers  
Head Teacher 
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